
To our New Zealand Eats friends and family,

We have and will continue to monitor all updates related to Coronavirus (COVID-19) and its 
impact on our San Diego community.  With all that is happening, and as quickly as our condi-
tions change, we will do our very best to keep you well informed of our practices and efforts in 
response.

First, please know that your health and safety is our priority.  During this time, we would like to 
assure you that we will continue to adhere to the highest levels of cleanliness at all of our restau-
rants and will follow all current and any new regulations set forth by the San Diego Health 
Department.   

At this time, all of our New Zealand Eats restaurants will remain open during modified business 
hours and will be offering walk-in/call-in take-out orders and delivery as options to enjoy our 
food. Each of our locations will have a limited menu available and most will also have delivery 
available through various 3rd party partners. If you would like curbside pickup please call the 
location upon arrival and we will bring the order out to you.

Thank you again for all your continued support, and please let us know if you have any ques-
tions.

Bare Back Grill - (858) 274-7117
www.barebackgrill.com
4640 Mission Blvd,
San Diego, CA 92109
Pickup/Delivery
Mon - Sun 11:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Raglan Public House - (619) 794-2304
www.raglanpublichouse.com
1851 Bacon Street
San Diego, CA, 92107
Pickup Only
Mon - Sun 12:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Queenstown Public House - (619) 546-0444
www.queenstownpublichouse.com
1557 Columbia Street
San Diego, CA 92101
Pickup/ Delivery 
Mon - Sun 11:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Dunedin New Zealand Eats - (619) 255-8566
www.dnp-sd.com
3501 30th Street
San Diego, CA 92104
Pickup/Delivery
Mon - Sun 11:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Queenstown Bistro - (858) 623-2748
www.queenstownbistro.com
4545 La Jolla Village Dr #9028 
San Diego, CA 92122
Pickup/Delivery
Mon - Sun 11:00 AM - 7:00 PM


